
1

Tammy Lepage

From: Lorie Hunter

Sent: September 4, 2018 3:06 PM

To: Tammy Lepage

Subject: Re: Expression of Interest.

Thanks Tammy.  

The Terms of Reference for Standing Committees states that the Chair of the committee makes a recommendation and it 
be forwarded to Council for the appointment of new members - as the Chair of PAC I am recommending that Susan  
Olynyk from the Amalgamated Areas and Nicole Brooker from the Lake Temagami neighbourhood be appointed as the  
two new members of PAC.  

 

 

Lorie Hunter 

Mayor 
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